
      
 

                                                                                                          
             221 East Fourth Street 
            Cincinnati, Ohio 45202 
 
            FRN: 0012-4864-37 

                               
August 4, 2023 

 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street N.E. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
With this letter, Cincinnati Bell Telephone hereby transmits a complete copy of its Base 
Document Tariff FCC No. 35, Access Service, which includes all tariff changes that 
became effective as of July 31, 2023. 
 
Any questions regarding this letter should be directed to me at the above address, by 
phone at (513) 397-1231, or via email at mike.bishop@altafiber.com. 
 
 
 

/s/ Michael E. Bishop   
   

     
       Michael E. Bishop 

     Senior Manager 
Switched Services & Regulatory  

        


